
Complaints Regarding Safety Concerns in Public Service 

Areas 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding safety issues observed in various public 

service areas, particularly [specific locations]. I believe these issues pose a significant risk to the 

safety and well-being of the community. 

Specifically, I have noticed the following safety concerns: 

• Inadequate lighting in parking lots, making it unsafe for individuals after dark. 

• Broken or malfunctioning safety equipment, such as fire extinguishers or alarms. 

• Obstructed pathways that can lead to accidents and injuries. 

• Insufficient signage directing individuals to safety during emergencies. 

I urge you to take these matters seriously and act promptly to address these concerns. Ensuring a 

safe environment for all community members is essential, and I believe immediate action can 

make a significant difference. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your response and the 

steps that will be taken to improve safety in our public service areas. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


